

P.O. BOX 6767, WETHERILL PARK, N.S.W. 2164 • TELEPHONE: (02) 9823 2222 • TELEFAX: (02) 9823 3667

3rd August 1998

Mrs L. Gustin 102 South Terrace BANKSTOWN NSW 2200

Dear Mrs Gustin

I have much pleasure in advising you that at its last meeting, the Board of Directors resolved to appoint you as an Honorary member of Club Marconi for the year 1998/99.

Please find enclosed complimentary membership card, along with our sincere best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

OSEPH DI PIETRANTONIO, A.C.C.M.

General Manager

/encl.